
Letter of Support - Hansell

To whom it may concern:
 
I am the neighbor to the Johnsons. I live at 1214 Von Phister Street in Key West. I understand that 
the Johnson's would like to bump out their kitchen and enclose their front porch. I have no 
problem with this. They have a growing family and a substantial extended family and could use the 
additional living space.
 
Respectfully,
 
John Hansell
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